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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Dear Simmons: 

13, Norham Gardens, 

14th April, 1919. 

Yes, lndeed, with pleasure; and I thought of 

asking you to let ffie have a couple of columns on July 

12th for a message to my many friends. I will see that 

the photograph is a good one. 

Things are going prer,ty well here, and there 

is very little distress in the country. I am afraid it 

is going to be a pretty hard matter to satisfy the 

Italia.r e and to clean up the Eastern question. Those 

small nationalities are looking to America, but I can 

readily understand how loth she is to take on a permanent 

job in Europe. 

I read the Journal every week, ana you may be 

interested to know that not a single copy missed during 

the War. I am sending a contribution to the Archives of 

Neurology on this new encephalitis. 

There's no chance of seeing me over this Summer -

I cannot und.erstand how the rumour got about. 

Sincere.Ly yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 

P.S. Those two fine fellows, Haven Emerson and Wilson, of 
Rockefeller, have been bere for week-end. 

J)r L.' ,,__ 
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